
 
NOTICE TO MARINERS   No. 12 – 2025 

 
Seaford Bay Marker Buoys 

 
All fishermen, boat crew and recreational sea users are asked not to interfere 
with the yellow safety buoys, which are in place along the East Sussex coast 
during the summer months.  

The buoys are vital safety aids, separating swimmers from larger and fast 
moving watercraft.  

The cost to repair damage to the buoys goes into the thousands each year.  

Please do not:  

• Moor your vessel up to the buoys 
• Use them as a course for speedboats or jet skis 
• Attempt to move their position 

Please see the attached leaflet.  

 
 
Captain Stephen Tindale 
Harbour Master 
Newhaven Port                       
www.newhavenport.com                                                               Issued: 14th August 2025 
 

http://www.newhavenport.com/


For more information visit:

www.lewes-eastbourne.gov.uk
www.wealden.gov.uk
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